
We Made It to PNG! 

T hank you everyone for your prayers as we took off on our journey to 

Papua New Guinea.  It was a treacherous path through a lot of COVID 

related restrictions and paperwork in four different countries and three 

different airlines.  Thankfully our HR office here in PNG had given us a 

rather full list of everything we needed and we had it all printed up and on 

hand before we took off.  We needed every bit of it, but we made it through 

with no issues. 

There were some who had all the same stuff, but only made it through with 

us after delays and trouble.  There were a few who had delays in COVID 

tests or visas who didn’t make it on this trip at all, so we’re all the more 

thankful for God’s hand in getting us through. 

Now we’re in the middle of two weeks of 

quarantine, which is giving us time to sort out 

things, do repairs on the property, and generally 

adjust back to PNG life. 

In the coming weeks, Larry will have a number of 

conversations about when, how, and what to be 

doing with the Solos program.  Christy is also 

looking at how she can continue to volunteer while 

working with the boys’ schooling.  Please do pray 

for us as we work these things out and transition 

into a new normal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

And he led them 

on safely, so 

that they feared 

not... 

 Psalm 78:53a 

KJV 
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Prayer Corner 
Praises: 

 Safe and “easy” travels  

 Good health so far 

 Thorough people in our HR 

department who worked hard to get 
us here 

 A friend who fixed our plumbing 

before we arrived! 

 The gift of two weeks of quarantine 
Requests: 

 Upcoming conversations about how 

to continue working in Bougainville 

 That Larry would be able to 

reconnect with the Solos team soon 

 The boys and Christy as homeschool 

resumes in full schedule 

 All of us as we re-connect with the 

community here.  There are old 
friends gone and new faces we’ve 
never met before. 

Some of the 

wildlife at the 

Doha airport. 
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Right: The masqued  

travelers. 

Far Right: The 

plane that took us 

from snowy Chicago 

to Doha. 

Left: There were several cool 

statue/playground areas in Doha. 

Below & Right: The tired caught 

up with us in Kuala Lumpur, and 

the view from our hotel there.  

Left: We finally got on one of our 

familiar mission planes in Port 

Moresby. 

Below: The edge of our yard marks our 

quarantine limit.  Larry celebrated his 

40th birthday with chocolate pie! 


